SUWANNEE RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Governing Board
FROM: Stephen Schroeder, Chief, Office of Administration
THRU: Steve Minnis, Deputy Executive Director, Business and Community Services
DATE: January 29, 2021
RE: Dispose of a Previously Surplused 2000 Massey Ferguson Tractor
RECOMMENDATION

Authorize the Executive Director to dispose of a previously surplused 2000 Massey Ferguson tractor
with five implements.

BACKGROUND

At its regular meeting in March 2015, the Governing Board declared as surplus to the needs of the
District a 2000 Massey Ferguson tractor and implements because the tractor had reached the end of
its useful life and no longer served the needs of the District. The Board approved the surplus and
authorized transfer of the property to R.O. Ranch, Inc. Upon dissolution of R.O. Ranch, Inc., the
tractor was donated back to the District. For reasons stated in the original surplus authorization, the
tractor was not placed back into the Districts fixed asset inventory nor was it used by the District. The
tractor remains surplus to the needs of the District.

District staff will dispose of the property in accordance with section 273.055, Florida Statutes.
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